
It’s that time of the year!  
The Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe and the  

Lower Elwha Housing Authority are offering   

 
The Annual Free Dump 

To Tribal members 
Beginning Wednesday, May 6, 2020 

(Until funds run out) 
 

* Must show your (current) tribal enrollment ID card or your 

hunting/fishing ID or spouse card 

*No BOATS, TRAILERS OR MOTORS (of any kind) 

*Refrigerators (Must take doors off), Stoves, Washers, Dryers and Tires 

are OK  

* Residential garbage only- Tribal Departments must pay out of 

their own budget  

 

Time to Spring Clean!  


